
SCHOOL NEWS RELEASE 
Kingsville Public School 
37 Water Street, Leamington 
519-733-2338 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 15, 2023 

Thriller in Kingsville 
Surprise in store at annual Halloween 
 
The students and staff of Kingsville Public School will be celebrating Halloween in their 
traditional fashion on Tuesday, October 31st. 
 
The Grade 8 students will be performing The Thriller, which has become an annual 
event at KPS. This, however, will be the final time they will get to do it as a school 
community because students will be moving to the new K-12 school in Kingsville which 
is scheduled to open next September. 
 
On a day when shocks and unnatural events are to be expected, there’s also a big 
surprise in store for the students, which will be revealed after their performance. 
 
The assembly begins at 11:40 a.m.   
 
For more information contact Principal Darin Carroll at 519-733-2338. 
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